
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours confidence, 
respect and a love of learning and prepares children for the 

challenges and adventures of life. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks Becs, Sarah and Angela for such a great Christmas Lunch 
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With the start of the new term all the class will be freshened up and 
working on new projects.  

Schooner Class are casting themselves into the magical world of 
Fantastic Beasts – Where could you find them?  They are exploring 
habitats and adaptation in science, then applying their knowledge and 
designing their own enchanting, fantastical beasts. Look out for 
descriptive writing, ‘factual’ reports about their beasts and news 
articles about the havoc the beasts cause in the world of muggles.  

Lugger Class will be 
learning about all 
things railway 
related: from the 
great age of steam 
travel to Tokyo 
bullet trains. They 
will be exploring 
the history of the 
London 
Underground, its 
iconic map and 
how tunnels and 
bridges are designed to take trains under and over obstacles. The 
children will investigate how the railways revolutionised Great Britain 
and what their future holds. 



Do you believe in Dragons?  Skiff 
Class will be delving into the 
mythical and magical world of 
dragons and trying to separate fact 
from fiction.  Their initial thoughts 
and ideas have thrown up some 
interesting big questions to answer, 
including:  

 What do we really know about dragons? 

 Where do dragons come from?  

 In which cultures, are dragons important? 
We're looking forward to having lots of fun and would love to hear 
from any Dragon experts in our community. 

Dinghy Class are going to become 
explorers and inventors, looking at 
the essential question ‘what will 
you discover?’ We will be going 
back in time to find out about 
explorers and inventors of the past 
and using timelines. We will then 
become explorers of our local area 
and will also be creating amazing 
inventions of our own! We can’t 
wait! 

 

Empathy and Equity The skill progression for next term.  We 

want our children to have a conscientious understanding of and respect 
for the rights, equality and diversity of all, without discrimination. We 
believe it is important to equip children with the skills, attitudes and 
behaviours needed to develop mutual understanding 
and respect, empathy, trust, honesty and tolerance. 
We want our children to become confident, fair 
and responsible individuals who make informed 
and responsible decisions throughout their lives. 



Christmas is fast approaching and the end of another 
very full and productive year.  On behalf of all the staff 
and governors of Mousehole School, Mr Roynon 
would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and 
a very happy and healthy New Year for 2019.  We look 
forward to seeing everyone back for the start of the 
Spring Term on Monday, 7th January 2019.  We would 
also like to thank you for your co-operation and 
commitment throughout 2018 and making Mousehole 
School such a thriving, supportive and positive 
community. We cannot end this term without 
expressing our thanks to the Friends Of Mousehole 
School {FROMS} for their continued fundraising for 
those extra items and activities that make the 
children’s school experience such a special one. 


